
1

Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 2:01 PM
To: 'Williams, Tina'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Regarding fax received

Good afternoon Ms. Williams,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Williams, Tina [mailto:twilliams@rcid.org]  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 1:12 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Regarding fax received 
 
Hello, 
 
I received  the attached fax to the attention of Mayor, City of Bay Lake.  I wanted to provide an email address for future 
information.  twilliams@rcid.org.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Tina Williams 
Reedy Creek Improvement District City Clerk, City of Bay Lake & Lake Buena Vista  Executive Assistant to the Deputy District Administrator P.O. Box 10170 1900 Hotel Plaza Blvd. Lake Buena Vista, FL 32830 407-828-3548 www.rcid.org  
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Florida has a very broad public records law. All e-mails to and from Reedy Creek Improvement District are kept as a public record. Under Florida law, email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in 
writing.  




